
From: Henry Krzciuk <hkrzciuk@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 3:40 PM 

To: Michael Donahue <mcdon1122@gmail.com>; Patrick Faverty <pfaverty@gmail.com> 

Cc: Nubia Goldstein <Nubia@whitebrennerllp.com> 

Subject: Application for Open Resident Position on the San Simeon CSD Reorganization 

Ad Hoc Committee 

  

[EXTERNAL MESSAGE] 

  

I am writing to express my interest in the open resident position on the San Simeon CSD 

Reorganization Ad Hoc Committee. As a resident of San Simeon, I am deeply invested in 

the well-being and future of our community. I believe that my skills and experience can 

contribute positively to the committee's efforts in addressing the district's reorganization 

effort. 

I have a solid knowledge of the community's administration, operations, and finances.   I 

have been actively involved in the community for nearly ten years. I am committed to 

working collaboratively with other members to explore solutions that will support the best 

interests of our community. 

I would be honored to have the opportunity to serve on this committee and contribute to the 

ongoing work that is critical to our community's future. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of contributing to 

the important work of the San Simeon CSD Reorganization Ad Hoc Committee. 

Sincerely, 

Hank Krzciuk 

San Simeon Resident 

www.coastcentralphoto.com 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coastcentralphoto.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBelen%40whitebrennerllp.com%7C8abf486a1cf1474de59808dcc6376a39%7C7ee6b7b6602e4452840eac0ed47b6ca6%7C0%7C0%7C638603188509146693%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qSs60wmmPaU%2FWS%2BCaCCsf9TSdc1wMaLcajecJC2aBaQ%3D&reserved=0

